



වයනාපන අමාත්‍යාංශය - මධ්‍යම පළාත
கல்வித் திணைக்களம் - மத்திய மாகாணம்
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION - CENTRAL PROVINCE



Grade 7

Second Term Examination - 2026

31 E I, II

Name :

English Language

Time - 2 Hours

Part - 1

Instructions

- Answer all questions.

01. Match the pictures with the correct word. Write the correct number in the space provided.

The first one is done for you.

1	2	3	4	5	6

- a. A swarm of d. A bouquet of
b. A herd of e. A school of
c. A pride of f. A galaxy of

2x
Total
10

02. Fill in the blanks with the suitable words given in the box.

since, or, and, because, while

Maya is a cheerful student (1)..... she likes to help her classmates at school. (2).....
..... her home is close to school she walks to school every day. She enjoys reading story-
books (3)..... playing badminton with her friends at school after classes. Today, she stayed at
home (4)..... she was feeling unwell since yesterday evening. Her brother was studying in
the room (5)..... she was resting quietly on the bed after dinner.

2x
Total
10

03. Study the picture and fill in the blanks with the correct word from the box.

The first one is done for you.



through
under
bowl
room
middle
bag
above
photo
car
shelf
armchair

Today is Monday and no one is at home. The house is very quiet. Inside the living (1) **room**, a little cat is sleeping (2) _____ the table. There are some books, a (3) _____ and a cup on the table. A small dog is near the (4) _____. It is playing with a ball. The armchair is next to a (5) _____ with some plants and a (6) _____ frame. In the (7) _____ of the room, there is a fireplace. A clock is (8) _____ it. A (9) _____ is kept near the fireplace, and a toy (10) _____ is in front of the fire place. Some keys are hanging on the wall. You can see the garden (11) _____ the window.

1x

Total

10

04. Read the following notice and complete the table. The first one is done for you.

NOTICE

The Art Exhibition of Bloomfield College will be held

on Saturday, 12th July at 10.00 a.m. at the

Town Library Hall, Dikoya.

The event will display students' paintings and crafts.

The Chief Guest will be Mrs. P. Gunawardena, a well-known artist.

Everyone is warmly invited.

Art Society



1	Event	Art exhibition
2	Date	
3	Time	
4	Venue	
5	Chief guest	
6	Organizer	

2x

Total

10

05. Read the passage given below and answer the questions.

Jeff Bezos is one of the richest people in the world today, but his life was not always easy or comfortable. As a young student, he worked very hard at school and enjoyed reading books and learning new things. He always had creative ideas and dreamed of building something special in the future.

After finishing his studies, Bezos got a well-paid job. However, he was not fully satisfied because he wanted to start his own business and follow his dreams. In 1994, he started a small online bookstore in his garage. In the beginning, business was difficult. He packed and posted books to customers by himself.

Gradually, more people began buying books online, and his company, Amazon, became more successful. Later, the company started selling many other products around the world.

Today, Jeff Bezos is a very successful businessman. He believes that hard work, creativity, and taking risks can help people achieve great success. His life story teaches us that even a simple idea can grow into something unusual.

1. What did Jeff Bezos enjoy doing when he was young?

.....

2. Why was Bezos not fully happy with his job?

.....

3. Where did he begin his business?

.....

4. What qualities does Jeff Bezos believe in?

.....

5. State whether the following statements are **True** or **False**.

a. Jeff Bezos was born into a very rich family.

True	False

b. Jeff Bezos started his company in 1994.

2x
Total
10

06. Complete the dialogue using the correct adverb given in the box.

quickly	slowly	carefully	well	confidently
---------	--------	-----------	------	-------------

Kamal : Hi Nadeesha! Why are you running so fast?

Nadeesha : Hi! I'm practising for Sports Day. I want to run (1)..... this year.

Kamal : That's great! Do you practise every day?

Nadeesha : Yes, I practise in the evening with my brother. He trains me (2).....

Kamal : Wow! You speak very (3).....about the race.

Nadeesha : Thank you.

Kamal : Did you complete your homework yesterday?

Nadeesha : Yes, I finished it (4).....after dinner. Then I slept early.

Kamal : Good job! I always do my homework (5).....

Nadeesha : Don't worry. If you work regularly, you can improve easily.

Kamal : Thanks, Nadeesha. You always encourage me.

2x
Total
10

07. Rearrange the following sentences in the correct order to make a birthday card. One is done for you.

a.	Then, draw flowers, balloons, or hearts beautifully.	
b.	Finally, give the card to your friend with a smile.	
c.	Now, decorate the card neatly with stickers or colours.	
d.	First, take a bright coloured paper or cardboard.	1
e.	Next, fold the paper carefully into two halves.	
f.	After that, write a kind birthday message inside.	

2x
Total <u> </u>
10

08. Write a paragraph on one of the following. Use about 100 words

A place I like to visit

My favourite book

Good habits

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

2x
Total <u> </u>
10

09. Listen to the voice message sent by Hiruni to Charu. Underline the correct answer to complete it.

Hi! This is Hiruni. I couldn't come to (a) [(1) school (2) home (3) church] today because I had to go to a family (b) [(1) event (2) wedding (3) party].

Can you please tell me what (c) [(1) test (2) activities (3) homework] the teacher gave today? Also, let me know if there are any important notes, lessons, or (d) [(1) exam (2) announcements (3) plans] I should know.

2x
Total <u> </u>
8

Speaking

2x
Total <u> </u>
12